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The Ackley Library Board held a meeting on January 4th via Zoom. Present were Lisa Kielty, Jennifer Ibeling, Doug Boheman, Teri Elmore, Earl Aukes and Katie Lupkes, Library Director.

Meeting was called to order at 5:03 pm.

Agenda and Minutes for December were approved. Bills will be signed by Lisa and Jennifer. In reports, Katie stated she will be bringing reports to city council meeting including condition of library and repairs needed. The library still hasn’t gotten the snow guards that had been previously requested and approved.  

In public comments, a patron was happy the books were being quarantined and more Iowa Falls residents using the library.

In ongoing business, Katie stated the city workers came and disposed of the old vacuums. Katie also stated that the Facebook book readings were more work than people watching them. She also can’t get the books rights. She will continue giving out the grab bags which include a scholastic book (from donations) and a craft. She brings them to daycare kids, which is 20 bags.

In new business, Katie informed the board of several donations the library has received.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:21 pm.

The next board meeting will be February 1, 2021

Respectfully Submitted,
Jennifer Ibeling
